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IAs we approach the final stretch of this academic year, it has been a real pleasure to
welcome our new Year 7 pupils into school as part of their transition. Their enthusiasm
and curiosity have been wonderful to see. 

Our Transition Ambassadors and Sixth Form helpers have been exemplary and we
couldn’t be more proud of how supportive they have been towards our incoming Year 7
pupils. They really have been truly fantastic representatives for St Wilfrid’s. 

Mrs C Lennox
Headteacher  11/07/2025

Uniform Reminder

Next week marks the final week of term, and we’re
looking forward to a range of exciting activities for all
pupils. 

On Tuesday, our whole-school Sports Day will see
pupils competing in their House Groups for the
coveted trophy; a fantastic opportunity to come
together in friendly competition and school spirit.

Wednesday will focus on contextualised safeguarding,
with a variety of sessions designed to equip our young
people with the knowledge and skills to keep
themselves safe. 

On Thursday, we will once again mark Pink & Blue Day,
inviting pupils to wear an item of pink or blue, make a
donation if they wish, and help raise awareness for a
cause that means a great deal to our school
community. While this year’s recognition will look a
little different, the meaning behind the day remains
just as important. School will end at 12:10 on Thursday. 

Thank you for your continued support throughout this
term-we look forward to finishing the year on a high.

End of Term Arrangements
As we approach the summer holidays, we’d like to take
the opportunity to remind families of our uniform
expectations ahead of any purchases for the new school
year.

We are proud of how smart our pupils look in their
uniforms, and it plays an important role in fostering a
sense of pride, equality and belonging within our school
community. 

Please ensure that all items purchased over the summer
meet our uniform policy. 

For further information, please click the link below to
read our uniform policy: 

Uniform Policy 

We also ask that you check PE Kit requirements, as pupils
are expected to wear the correct kit for every lesson. 

We appreciate your continued support in ensuring that
all pupils return in September dressed appropriately and
ready to learn. 

If you have any questions about uniform or would like
further clarification, please refer to the uniform section
of our school website or contact us directly using the
address: admin@st-wilfrids.org 

https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.st-wilfrids.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2025%2F05%2FUniform-Policy-25-26-1.docx&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK

